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Please do not reply to this newsletter. See the bottom of this e-mail for the Grand Secretary's contact

information.

In this Issue

"The Lost Symbol" Website

 

The Lost Symbol Website

Those of you who read today's NZ Herald will have seen the Prologue and First Chapter

of Dan Brown's new book, The Lost Symbol, which will be released tomorrow at

11.00am.

The Masonic Society, the Masonic Service Association of North America and the George

Washington National Masonic Memorial of USA have collaborated on a new website that

will address the references to Freemasonry found in Dan Brown's new novel, The Lost

Symbol.

http://www.freemasonlostsymbol.com/

The website is being provided for the use of lodges to provide factual information to the

public, and as a central location for common questions and answers that will arise once the

book is officially released. The purpose of the site is to inform the public and Freemasons

themselves about the references to the fraternity in the book.

The site also contains a link to a recommended reading list.
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It should of course be noted that this is a USA site about Freemasonry in the USA.

Missed the latest edition of the New Zealand
Freemason magazine? 

Click here to request a copy
or get the PDF version online here.
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